
December 16, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Application to Amend Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
        UG-190662-4th Supplemental 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

After consultation with Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“WUTC”) Staff, 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation submits the following attached replacement Appendix A-12 
legal description to UG-190662, Application to Amend Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity. This replacement Appendix A-12 legal description corrects an error made in the 
Appendix A-12 supplemental legal description previously filed on February 5, 2020.  The 
previously submitted supplemental map A-12 filed on February 5, 2020 was correct in its 
entirety. 

If you have questions on this information, please contact me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
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